
UIW Wellness Facilities to Reopen

Attention Community Membership and Community Groups that access the UIW Sports and Wellness Facilities,
 
Due to the increased infection rate of the COVID Delta variant, the University of the Incarnate Word (UIW) will 
postpone reopening UIW facilities and resources to the community until October 1, 2021.  This includes the 
Richard and Janet Cervera Wellness Center, Ann Barshop Natatorium, and Henrich Center for Fencing and 
International Sports.
 
Although UIW embraces the opportunity to share our resources and services, right now our primary goal must 
be to focus on providing a safe and enriching environment for all of our community. Limiting occupancy has 
proven to limit exposure.
 
UIW will continue to monitor all aspects of the COVID 19 status and address the situation in regard to the 
health and safety of our community.  Information will be updated and posted through the UIW Website.
 
Schedules, policies, and procedures for accessing community membership exercise and swim sessions will 
be updated prior to the reopening of all Sports and Wellness facilities.
 
All memberships have been extended to re�ect the new reopening date. Individuals with prior memberships will 
be noti�ed of reopening plans via the email associated with their existing accounts. Additional information will 
be posted online on this page and at the Ann Barshop Natatorium website. 
 
Memberships for all facilities are on hold at this time. For questions or concerns, please contact us via email at 
uiwwellness@uiwtx.edu or by phone at (210) 805-5873.
 
Thank you for your patience! The UIW Sports and Wellness Department looks forward to serving you again!
 


